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NOTICE TO CANADIAN AFFILIATES OF THE AMPTP AND CMPA MEMBER 

COMPANIES SIGNATORY TO THE 2012 BRITISH COLUMBIA AND YUKON 


COUNCIL OF FILM UNIONS MASTER AGREEMENT: 


Re: First Aid/Craft Service Employee 

At the March 14, 2013 meeting of the Consultation Committee established under the British 
Columbia and Yukon Council of Film Unions ("B.C. Council") Master Agreement, 
representatives of the B.C. Council raised a concern with the manner in which production 
employees are communicating requests for first aid assistance to First Aid/Craft Service 
employees. 

In order to expedite a first aid response by a First Aid/Craft Service employee, via walkie talkie 
and/or cell phone, the requesting party should clearly state at the onset of the request that the 
nature of the call involves a request for first aid services as opposed to craft services. This will 
ensure an appropriate and timely response from the First Aid/Craft Service employee. 

Please communicate the aforementioned to all Production or Construction unit employees on your 
Company's productions working within the jurisdiction of the B.C. Council. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
~ 
Carol Lombardini Gigi Boyd 
On behalf of the Canadian Affiliates CMPA-BC 
oftheAMPTP 


